
Dear Parent, 

 

On your child’s registration form, you indicated your child will be taking medication at camp. In 

order to insure that your child receives his or her medication correctly, it is very important to 

follow these instructions. 

 

Instructions for Camper’s Medications: 

• ALL medications must be listed on the registration form. If there has been a change in medi-

cation since you submitted your child’s registration form, you must email the office to get a 

new Health Form to send with your child. Be sure to include prescription tablets, capsules, 

liquids, nasal sprays, over-the-counter, topical creams/ointments, nebulizer treatments and 

vitamins on the registration. 

• ALL medication that your child should take at camp MUST be in their original containers. 

The nurse will not dispense medication if it is not in the original container. 

• Be sure to send enough medications to cover camper’s needs during the week, along with a 

few extras. 

• Any camper requiring a rescue inhaler and/or Epi Pen must send it with the prescription on 

the package. 

• During check-ins, campers will turn in all medications, vitamins, or over-the-counter meds 

to the nurse. Only sunscreen, cocoa butter, or emergency medications are allowed in the 

cabins with the campers. 

• All medications will be kept in a locked cabinet in Camp David’s Nurse’s Station. 

• Medications will be given at four times: breakfast, lunch, supper and bedtime. There will be 

no exceptions unless otherwise prescribed. 

• Any unused medications will be placed in the camper’s bag Friday morning for them to take 

home. 

 

Thank you for giving attention to this important part of your child’s camp week. 

        Sincerely, 

        Grace Smith,  Director 


